
From: Webmaster  
Sent: November-08-13 12:04 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2013-0321 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
We've already had numerous rate hikes including another one that took place on November 1, 
2013. We as ratepayers can't afford these constant increases. OPG should be working hard to 
find inefficiencies which they are clearly not doing and would simply prefer to raise rates on a 
captive audience. How come energy prices in Quebec are half that in Ontario? I would prefer 
that OPG request an audit be done to explain why the utility is so badly mismanaged instead.  
 
Thank you. 

Name: Fanjo Tujman 

Address:   
 

Email:  

Phone:  

Fax: 0 

Company:  
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